
From: Patricia Coxhead
To: p-p-coxhead@xtra.co.nz
Cc: Julie Straka
Subject: Private Plan Change
Date: Friday, 23 August 2019 7:52:50 AM

Re Private Plan change

> This is my response to the council and commissioners.
>
> I am wondering why  is the applicant is trying to come back to the commissioners with new information now?
They have had more time than any of us to prepare our submissions.
>
> Why is  the applicant trying to extend the timeline to suit their purposes?
>
> All other submitters turned up prepared and respectful of the commissioners and the hearing process and all
parties had their opportunity to make their case.

> The applicant should not be allowed extended time

Patricia Coxhead
>
>
>
> You must email to NPDC by this Friday 23/ Aug. Let us know if any questions.
>
>
>
> Cheers
>
> OCAG.
> Sent from my iPhone
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